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International law firm BCLP will relocate  into its new office at Fleetinselkontor in Hamburg on June

3rd2024. The modern building is located in a prime city center location at Alter Steinweg 1 in 20459

Hamburg, just 500 meters from the historic city center. The office is well connected to public

transport and is located in the immediate vicinity of the inner-city B4 (Ludwig-Erhard-Straße).

In the search for a new location, it was important to find a building with high sustainability

standards. Fleetinselkontor fully meets BCLP’s requirements and has been awarded the DGNB Gold

Standard. The DGNB standard evaluates buildings and urban development projects based on

comprehensive sustainability criteria and is divided into four certification levels.

"We are very excited to move into our new office at Fleetinselkontor. This location combines modern

infrastructure with the highest sustainability standards, perfectly aligning with the sustainability

goals we have set as a firm," says Carsten Bremer, Office Managing Partner at BCLP in Germany.

The new location enables BCLP to continue and expand its successful work in the region.
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.


